
 

 
 
December 14, 2020 
 
Brad A. Jones 
Office of the Public Regulation Commission 
State of New Mexico  
 
RE:  C-133 Application for Glezz Trucking LLC 
 
Dear Mr. Jones,  
 
This is to inform you that the current company, Glezz Trucking LLC, previously went by Jose Gonzalez 
DBA Glezz Trucking and that is the reason there was another application for the C-133 under that name. 
In the email where this memo is attached, there is a copy of the Amended Articles of Organization of 
June 29, 2011.   

I hope this information is sufficient to move forward with the C-133 application. If that is not the case, 
please do not hesitate to contact our office at (575) 236-4661.  

Best regards,  

 

 

Jose A. Gonzalez 

Glezz Trucking LLC 
929 N Canal St. 

Carlsbad, NM  88220 
(575) 236-4661 


